Could you be a School Governor?
Are you interested in the welfare of children?
Are you passionate about children receiving the best possible education?
Do you believe it is important to encourage children to develop a Catholic ethos?
Are you grounded in reality?
Then you are a good candidate for signing up as a Foundation Governor for one of our Catholic Primary schools.
We are urgently seeking committed Catholics with humility and good judgement, inquisitive and independent minds to join our governing bodies. This will enable us to support the schools in moving forwards to create the best learning environment for the pupils, the staff, the parents and the wider community.
The commitment is not onerous: it involves two meetings a term and the very occasional visit to the school to have conversations about key issues. Training is provided. Although some experience of school life can be helpful, it is often better to come with skills from the wider world and an open mind.
Please contact Hilari on 07734690611 or hilari.chetwood@hotmail.co.uk if you would feel able to help, or you would like more information.
I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU – DO IT FOR THE CHILDREN !!
